

BOARD ELECTION

The election for the Board of Directors opened

on November 3rd and will close at 7:00 PM on November 8th. Emails to vote were sent out to the Primary and Secondary Guardian email as entered in the 2023 Registration form. We currently have a 34% participation rate in the election so encourage all to look for the email invitation and take the time to vote.

There was a clerical error in two of the position titles. Please note the candidates for Director of Fields and Facilities and Director of Equipment were swapped. We were unable to modify the election after sending so we left it as is in order to avoid confusion by creating a new election. We apologize for the confusion. The full list of candidates is listed here.

RENTAL RETURN

If you rented helmet and shoulder pad equipment for use during the 2023 Season that equipment must be returned. Please note that equipment not returned will be invoiced at \$210 for Helmet and \$125 for Shoulder Pads. All equipment should be returned at Thornton Park and will be collected in front of the concession stand.

7U Gold Football and Make-Up For ALL Wednesday November 8th - 6:30-7:30

IT'S SURVEY TIME!

The End-of Season Survey is now open. Please take some time to complete the survey so that our incoming Board of Directors may have a guide to understanding areas of focus both for maintaining positive experiences and opportunities for adjustment.

Please click here to access our End of Season Survey

This survey will close on November 16th.

BOARD CANDIDATES

President - Two Year Term

- Josh Mulvihill 10U Gold Football
- Bill Chapman Jr. 7U and 10U Gold Football

VP Football - Two Year Term

- TJ Smith 8U Green Football
- Jessie Bogie 5/6 Gold Football
- Matt Knueven 5/6 Green Football

VP of Cheer - Two Year Term

• Christen Wesley - 5/6 Gold Cheer & 8U Gold Football

Vice Treasurer - Two Year Term

 Kerrie McKinney - 5/6 Green Football and 8U Green Cheer

Secretary - One Year Term

Kelly Bleh - 7U Green Cheer

Director of Communications - One Year Term

• Jessica Tomasic - 10U Green Football and 9U Green Cheer

Director of Equipment - One Year Term

- Brandon Wesley 10U Green Football, 7U Gold Football
- Brian Tippins 9U Green Football

Director of Fields and Facilities - One **Year Term**

• Kyle Brewsaugh - 7U Gold Football **Director or Concessions - One Year Term**

• Starr Mulvihill - 10U Gold Football

Parent Liaison - One Year Term

• Sarah Murdico - 5/6 Green Football

VOTING CLOSES AT 7:00 PM ON NOVEMBER 8TH



LITTLE MIAMI YOUTH 50 AV FOOTBALL AND CHEER

SUPER BOWL CHAMPIONS

Congratulations to our 7U Team for their 8-6
Overtime Win over Western Brown and to our
10U Team for their 20-14 Comeback Win over
Western Brown in the 2023 Super Bowl
Championship games that took place on
November 4th. Awesome representation of
Little Miami and an outstanding end to our
season!

Let's Go Panthers!!! See You Next Season!!!

FEATURED SPONSOR

Thank You to Janelle Sprandel for her ongoing contributions to LMYFC and the Little Miami Community! Her commitment to "Give Wear You Live" is so appreciated! This week Janelle Presented us with a generous \$4,000 donation to go towards league operations next season. In addition to her financial donations each year, Janelle and her husband Eddie can be found regularly helping out all season long around the park. From emptying trash, fixing up the equipment trailer, or hanging up signs for all of our sponsors, they are a HUGE help to the Board of Directors and WE THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO!

If you are in the market to Buy or Sell your home, or have friends or family who are please consider Sold by Tool Girl!



Transfer of the control of the contr

A complete list of our sponsors and a link to become a sponsor can be found here.

Thank You to All who support us!